

TRIPRIDE Planning Committee Meeting

January 14, 2018—5:00 p.m.

Steve and Bill's Home

TOPIC	Discussion Notes	Decisions/Approvals
Minutes from Last meeting	No objections nor modifications suggested.	
Kickoff and Purpose	Meeting (including purpose) led by Chris Dagenhart	
Updates	<p>Treasurers Report given by Sandra. \$2490 in the account. This is largely in part to 2 fundraisers by New Beginnings and a Timberfell.</p> <p>Marketing Report given by James. Results from the previous meeting were posted and there will be more to come from those results.</p> <p>Parade-Committee meets this week.</p> <p>Reimbursement Discussion-We don't have checks yet but we are ready to start issuing reimbursements.</p> <p>Festival Subcommittee-George reports that Alan Stevens wants to be entertainment chair person.</p>	

	<p>Communication-The group discussed Facebook and the use of other tools for communication. Opal brought up several recommendations like groupme text app. There will be more discussion to follow on this. Opal and Mark volunteered to research this further. We will continue to use what we have and maybe have a demo next meeting.</p> <p>George is going to speak with Knox pride. He will discuss internal communications. He will post a document with the questions and answers to the Facebook site.</p>	
<p>Fundraising Committee</p>	<p>See attached documents from the Fundraising Committee.</p>	
<p>Next Meeting</p>		<p>The next meeting will be on Feb. 4th and focused on Festival Update.</p> <p>The group agreed to Sunday Meetings but move the first Sunday of each month at 6 p.m.</p> <p>Bill and Steve have agreed to host the next meeting.</p>